
                                                                                
 
 
         
STUDENTS and PARENTS,  
 
In preparation for the yearbook, each student is asked to submit a short writing piece 
that will be part of their ½ personal page in the Munsey Park School yearbook. 

 
The paragraph should be something that your child wants to say about their time at 
Munsey Park, thoughts about graduation, thoughts about their future, or favorite 
memories of Munsey Park. It can be an opportunity to say thanks and goodbye. This 
should be easy – please do not let them stress out over this. It should be simple and 
from the heart. The only guidelines we ask them to follow are: 
  
• Minimum of 75 words and not to exceed 100 words 
• Paragraphs must be TYPED  
• Use Garamond font/size 12 when typing your paragraph.  ALL essays need to be 

same size/style font  
   
Essays are DUE to your child’s Homeroom teacher promptly by December 
5th.   Copies of the essays must also be emailed to co-chairs of the 
yearbook committee.  
 
If you are in Ms. Azoff, Mr. Katz or Mrs. Levine’s homeroom please 
email your essay to Dana Malvey, danamalvey@optonline.net  
 
If you are in Mrs. Puliafico, Mr. Quartararo or Mrs. Smith’s homeroom 
please email your essays to Kristin Stevens, kristin.stevens@me.com  
 
Thank you!  
Please feel free to contact us with any questions you may have.    
 
Kim Haggerty 
kdhigg@aol.com 
 


